
REVIEWERS/WRITERS WORKSHOP HELD AT KWSTI ON DECEMBER 15-17, 2014 

Prof. Lydia Njenga, the Dean of School of Physical Sciences officially opened the Writers/Reviewers 

workshop held at Kenya Wildlife Service Training Institute in Naivasha on December 16, 2014. 

She thanked the participants for their dedication in ensuring that the University complied with the C.U.E 

requirements by reviewing the modules. 

Participants were informed that it was of benefit to develop a Masters and PhD programme for each 

new undergraduate programme mounted. This would be beneficial to the graduates seeking further 

studies in these programmes. 

She urged the participants to ensure that the modules were self instructional so as to meet the needs 

and expectations of the learners. 


